## Weekly keeping in touch bulletin 27th March 2020

## St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Woodside Way, Northampton NN5 7HX T: 01604 581011 www.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk

Dear Parents and children,

I do hope you are all alright and adjusting to this new way of living. Each week we will send you updates, information and some fun ideas to keep you busy. We would be delighted to hear any good news stories that you would like to share. This way we can try and keep our community connected. Take care and keep in touch. Warmest Regards

Mrs K Yuen

#### **Science Poster Competition**

Create a poster about 'Our diverse planet' with the chance to win some exciting prizes. See our school website for full details (under curriculum-Science tab)

#### Signs of spring Photo competition

Look for signs of spring. Send in your photos by the end of the Easter Holidays. House points for all entries and prizes to be won.

Hope will be able to support more people in need in Blackthorn, Bellinge and Kings Heath with deliveries, if you are on low incomes, during this crisis. Contact us on office@northamptonhopecentre.org.uk or ring 01604214300



### Have fun with a bit of Den building in the house or garden.

Send in your fun pictures and we can share them in our updates.







#### Father God,

Thank you for our wonderful school community
who is showing richly the value of unity at this time.

Help us in the coming weeks to enjoy our learning in new and different ways.

Help us to find out new things about each other
and show patience and love together.

Help us to return to our school in the future with renewed hope,
enhanced respect and a greater perspective of what matters.

Thank you for keeping us in your loving care.

Amen



# Ways to keep in touch and receive information

#### **Important Notice**

Please remember to download the School Gateway APP. This is our main way of communicating with you

Schoolgateway



#### Email us on:

<u>admin@stmaryscatholicprim</u> <u>ary.northants.sch.uk</u>

#### Send Your Good News

Stories to:

admin@stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk

We would love to hear from you and possibly a photo too so we can put it in future editions.

Page 1 of 1